
Report school trips – May 2021

Finally…. !! the restrictions due to Covid in Poland are decreasing. Thanks to this we
could go on school trips. On the 25th, 26th and 27th of May I accompanied students and
teachers on different trips. 

On Tuesday 25th we went to the Zoo, it was my first time in the Zoo in Wroclaw, and
just like the kids I was really happy to take part in it. We saw a lot of different species
of animals. For me the most impressive was the Afrykarium. The word Afrykarium is
a mix of the words Afrika and Aquarium : this part of the Zoo is indeed dedicated to
the aquatic environment of Africa. I am fascinated and interested in the aquatic world,
I often watch films about the ocean, its inhabitants and its mysteries, so for me being
surrounded by sea animals was amazing. 

We also saw Savannah animals, animals from
Madagascar like lemurs, snakes, bats. 
At the end we spent time with farm animals,
the children pet them and fed them. 

Pani Ella and Oskar talking about sea animals

There we could observe sharks, 
turtles, rays, and other species of 
fish ; crocodiles, manatees, 
hippopotamus, African seals, 
African penguins….



On Wednesday 26th, we traveled to the Botanical Garden. We had a
beautiful day. With spring, most of the flowers were blossomed, the
colors were a real pleasure for the eyes. 
The walk around the garden keeps your senses awake :  you smell
different and sweet odors, your eyes are focused on the beauty of the
plants  and  the  diversity  of  colors.  The children  made notes  about
different plants and learned more about it.

We ended the day eating pizza. 
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On  Tuesday 27th, we had a walk around Rynek. Our first stop was St Elizabeth of
Hungary Roman Catholic parish, there children learned about the story of Henczko
and Lutko and Matylda. We made activities in groups around this theme : drawing,
putting the story in the right order… Children also learned about the architecture and
observed the decorations inside the church. 

We continued next to the University, we sat in a
small  park  and  had  śniadanie.  There  we  spent
some time to continue the activities. 

After  this  break we  walked  to
the Church island, observed the
beautiful  Katdera.  We  talked
about the history of the city. We
ended the day eating pierogi in
a nice restaurant.

These  3  days  of  school  trips
were a real pleasure for me, we
had  fun  and  discovered  more
about Wroclaw and nature. 

 Dziękuję bardzo!! 


